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INFORMATION SHEET  |  DECEMBER 2020 SERVICE ON THE MOVE – TRMEC 

THE THOMAS & RACHEL MOORE EDUCATION CENTRE IS MOVING! 

Move dates:  Tuesday 15 to Tuesday 22 December 

Re-opening date: Monday 4 January (limited services) / Monday 11 January (fully operational) 

New location:  Eastern campus 

NEW location Current 
Travel route via 

pedestrian bridge 

What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct project, most services within the existing Thomas & 

Rachel Moore Education Centre will be relocated to the newly constructed education building on eastern 

campus. Access to the facility will be via the pedestrian bridge connection to eastern campus.  

Note: The Ken Merten Library, Prevocational Training and Medical Staff Council Lounge will be relocated to 

alternate spaces on the hospital campus in early 2021.  

When is this happening?  

Due to the range of services and facilities on the move, the relocation will be staged over a one week period 

during December 2020. The new building will be operational from Monday 4 January for limited services, with 

all relocations complete by Monday 11 January when the building will become fully operational and available 

for bookings.  

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about the move and how it affects you, please contact the LHAP Redevelopment Team.  

Note: The new facility will be open from 7am to 4pm weekdays. Access outside of these hours will be via 

security card only. Please contact campus security should you require after hours access. 
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